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19th February 2019 
Dear Parents and Carers

PARENTAL CONSULTATIONS MARCH 2019 
Parental Consultations for Primary 1 -7 will be on Tuesday 5th and Wednesday 6th March.  
Please indicate, on the attached slip, which date you would prefer and return it to the school office No later than  Wednesday 27th February.  Please detail any times that are not suitable beside your preferred date.

Mrs Kristoffersen, SFL Teacher, will be available on both evenings, so if your child has any involvement with her, she may contact you to arrange an appointment.
Appointments will be made on a first come first served basis and we will do our best to give you a suitable time.
There will be a crèche available on both evenings supervised by our Learning Assistants.  

Thank you for your continued support.

Liz Laird

Headteacher

ST ANDREW’S RC PRIMARY SCHOOL
PARENTAL CONSULTATIONS October 2018

Please complete only one form per family 
	Childs name 
	Class
	Tuesday
5th March
5.30 - 8.30
	Wednesday

6th March

3.45 – 5.45
	Neither

date

Is suitable
	(Office use only)

Time allocated

	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	


Signature of Parent/Carer ___________________________________  Date ________________
St Andrew’s Primary School      	Acting Headteacher


Gowkshill	Mrs Liz Laird


Gorebridge			


Midlothian                                                                   


EH23 4DA                                                                     


Email: � HYPERLINK "mailto:standrews_ps@midlothian.gov.uk" �standrews_ps@midlothian.gov.uk�


Web: standrews.mgfl.net


PLEASE NOTE WE HAVE A NEW TELEPHONE NUMBER


0131 271 4670























